LUy,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

91, Fenchurch Street, B.C. 3.

18th September, 1933.

Dear 8irs,

I am iIn receipt of your memorandum of Lhe 13th
instant relative to the 2nd Special Survey Wo.l of the
steamer "AIKLEAF", and In reply I have to say that in view
of your intimetion that this vessel s still laid up and that
it 1s the Owners! intention to deal with the inspection before
she is again placed in commission, the Committee will be
agreeable to the survey in question being postponed for the

present.
I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordingly.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
ghe Surveyors,
NEWCASTLE-ON-TYNE .
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